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General Updates

• 48 Work orders completed
• East Elementary received new vinyl plank 

flooring
• A new Insinkerator was installed at West 

Elementary
• The chilled water pipes at East have been 

wrapped with new insulation
• 2 blower motors have been replaced at 

the fieldhouse
• RYBA host week at East and the High 

School



METZ EVS

West Elementary – New Insinkerator install 
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East – New Flooring Installed
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East Elementary – Fresh air intake repairs
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East Elementary – Insulation Repairs 

West Elementary
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January Completed Work Orders
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January Completed Work Orders
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January Tasks Complete
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• Maintenance A Techs –John Koytek, 

Mohamed Ganim, Joseph Gnall, Jon 
Skrzysowski, Chuck McKeel

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Rohni
Ganim, Deaven McCoy, Jacob Anderson, 
Kevin Haggerty

• Evening Supervisor – Kayla Pacuilli
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) – Danielle 

Paff, Donna Yatsko, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat,
Helene Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Jaliza
Chaplin, Miranda Wachilla, Amanda Bair, 
Thomas Fontaine, James Coleman, Kelly 
Fontaine, Matt Ellis

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• Re-build the front end on the John Deere 
x595

• Pothole patching
• Delivery of a new treadmill for the 

fieldhouse
• Perimenter door inspection for 

replacement
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Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Donna 
Yatsko. Donna is a part-time employee who has 
been with Metz and just celebrated her 1 year 
anniversary.  Along with completing her assigned 
area, she has worked beyond her scheduled work 
times to cover for call-offs and assist with clean-
up after basketball games.  She consistently 
exceeds expectations and her level of cleanliness 
in her classrooms is well above the line.  We can 
always count on her being punctual and 
consistent with her work schedule.  Please join 
me in congratulating Donna on being the 
employee of the month for January. 



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


